
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Marcel Harmon, president, board of education 
 
Re: Approval of Selection to Fill Vacant Board Seat 
 
Date: March 23, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
At its March 13, 2017 meeting, 18 individuals who made application for the seat on the 
Board of Education left vacant by the resignation of Kris Adair provided information in 
regard to their qualifications and desire to serve on the board and answered questions 
from board members. 
 
Rationale: 
Board members have reviewed the information received from applicants, and at the 
March 27 special meeting, discussion will be held and a selection of one will be made to 
serve a board term until January 8, 2018. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the selection of ______________ to serve on 
the board through January 8, 2018.” 


